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We have offered Ed’s position of Librarian Supervisor to Todd Payne who has accepted 

the position.  This position will supervise a team of 5 full-time staff, two of whom are 

librarians, and one part-time staff.  The focus will be on library systems with staff 

continuing to offer programming as well.   

 

We recently hosted the Diwali festival.  The program was a great success with over 350 

people in attendance.  Revathi, along with Melita, organized the entire event 

coordinating with outside organizations to provide food and entertainment in an 

impressive cultural event. 

 

We are finally at full staff capacity.  Jason is starting to provide shelvers more in depth 

training with Koha and general check in skills.  The plan is to expand their knowledge of 

Koha and give them opportunities to step in and help when we’re short staffed and 

sharpen their skills. 

 

John and Judy Gay will be hosting this year’s staff development day, Friday, Dec. 10th, 

and both libraries will be closed. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


